
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10 October 2022 
 

Registration as a Financial Service Provider 
 
 

Chance Voight Investment Corporation Limited (Chance Voight) today announced that Chance Voight has 
registered as a Financial Service Provider on the New Zealand Financial Service Providers Register (the 
FSPR).  
 
The registration is preparatory to Chance Voight launching an initial public offering (IPO) of ordinary shares. 
 
Chance Voight’s CEO, Bernard Whimp said: 
 
“The Chance Voight initial public offering is an important milestone in the growth and aspirations of Chance 
Voight. We will be using the capital raised in the IPO to power up our investment, acquisition and take over 
activities on the New Zealand and Australian share markets.  
 
We are highly confident about our plans for Chance Voight. As always, the Chance Voight team is utterly 
focused on the growth of shareholder value through the development of a wonderful Australasian 
investment business of real scale and capability”. 
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